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Fighting Hunger. Giving Hope.




March 16, 2020
TO:               Agency Representative
FROM:         Betty Jimenez, TEFAP Specialist   
SUBJECT:    Payment and Report drop off
We are taking this additional step to reduce possible COVID-19 exposure for team members and Food Bank visitors. Please mail all reports and account payments. You may also drop off your reports or payments at our drop box in the Inventory Control department. Of course, we still recommend emailing your reports instead of mailing or dropping them off in person.

Please note that credit card payments will not be accepted until further notice. 
Thank you for your continued support as we manage through this time together. 
Please feel free to call me with any questions at (323) 234-3030 extension 133.
